
Kevin COOK <kevin.c.cook@multco.us>

Planning Commission Hearing-Sorry we aren't making phone contact
Cindy Reid <cinbah17@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 9, 2018 at 10:29 AM
To: "michael.cerbone@multco.us" <michael.cerbone@multco.us>, "kevin.c.cook@multco.us" <kevin.c.cook@multco.us>

Hi Michael and Kevin – I am going to be traveling for the next couple of days. I will try to reach one of you by phone on
Wed. or Thursday. My primary concern at this point, besides the fact that Metro is making it challenging to get information,
is that Metro’s own research (Recreation Ecology Lit Review) shows that trails, parking and use have adverse impact on
wildlife and habitat – only a question of how adverse.

To me, the work prior to and including the Comp Plan – does not say that recreational desires should outweigh adverse
effects on wildlife, in fact the opposite. The criteria for this hearing doesn’t seem to include this concern – if there is a
cogent way to include this concern and attach that concern to County criteria – I would appreciate knowing how that is
most appropriate. I am continuing to pursue info from Metro.

Thanks so much – Sincerely,

Cindy Reid

cinbah17@gmail.com

503-621-3071 or

Cell – 503-314-6028

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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